
 
Term 3  Week 1– Thur 22nd July, 2020 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
 
Welcome to Term 3 everyone. Hopefully 
everybody had a restful break. We have 
decided to remove Student of the Week as a 
weekly reward system. Instead we are 
rewarding individual students for their effort 
and achievement by giving them dojos. 
Students receive a 10 minute free time period 
when they reach each incrument of 25 dojos 
and a choice out of the prize box and a mufti 
day when they reach 100 dojos. We will be 
giving out student rewards.  
 

 
 
Brain Gym 
We often do brain gym with the students in the 
morning. Brain Gym is a light exercise that 
involves students moving their arms and legs 
across the body. This gets the brain thinking 
and warmed up, while also getting some 
exercise for the start of the day. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
MRS CARTER’S MESSAGE 
 
The children had a wonderful time yesterday. 
Even the weather was kind with a warm, 
balmy afternoon. The children created a wire 
wand and dipped them into mixture. They 
waved their wands and...tadahhh....bubbles. 
Along with the fun and excitement, the 
children had an observation task where they 
had to take notice of the shape of the 
bubbles, the colours they saw and the 
shapes, size and position of the colours. The 
children then began watching a guided video 
and teacher demonstration to create their 
own representation of bubbles on black 
cardboard. The children were excited with 
this lesson and engaged while creating their 
bubbles. Well done everyone. 
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TERM 3 EVENTS 
 
 
School Photo-Monday 3rd August-options are 
being sent home today. 
 
Life Education Van-Monday 10th August-
Permission Note and Costs wil be sent home 
next week. 
 
Term 3 Sport:  We have been approved for  
Sporting Schools Grant and if successful we 
will be engaging Helen Garrat to visit the 
school each Friday and conduct Tennis 
Lessons with the children.  Tennis starts 
tomorrow 
 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue 5 Book Club pamphlets are being sent 

home today.  If you wish to order forms and 

money must  be returned by Monday 3rd 

August. 

ATTENDANCE 

Just a reminder that all absences must be 

explained.  We have sent home a new book 

of proformas with each child to assist you 

with this task. If absences are not explained 

within 7 days the system marks this as 

UNEXPLAINED. 

 

 

Brent Cartwright,  
Principal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


